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Apartment for rent in Riga, Riga center, Blaumana street

Project - Blaumana 3, front building, renovated building, changed
roofing, well-maintained greened plot of land, cobbled driveway,
possibility  to  rent  an underground parking place,  underground
parking place, entrance from street, luxury apartments 180 m2,
elevator, staircase after capital renovation, windows are located
on both sides of the building, wide view from the window, air
ventilation system,  air-condition system,  bedrooms 3 piece/es,
living room 44 m2, kitchen 9,5 m2, wardrobe, hall, auxiliary room,
high ceiling , new water pipe system, changed radiators, radiators
with regulators, fireplace, central heating system, two level, re-
planned, full decoration, heating floor in bathroom , wood glass
windows,  new  plumbing,  parquet  flooring,  flag  flooring,  new
wirework, two bathrooms, jacuzzi shower stall, jacuzzi bath, bidet,
build in kitchen unit, built-in wardrobe, pullout corner sofa, bed,
table,  chairs,  reclining  chairs,  air  conditioner,  television,
refrigerator,  freezer,  dishwasher,  electric  range,  oven,  washing
machine, drying machine, optical internet, alarm system , smoke
detector, day and night television surveillance , video door phone,
locked staircase, minimum rent period 12 months, available, till
park 150 m, strategically beneficial location, CITY REAL ESTATE ID
- 427013

 

ID: 427013
Type: Apartment
Subtype: Prewar building
Price: 2800.00 EUR
Price m2: 15.56 EUR
Area: 180.00 m2

Rooms: 4
Floor: 4 from 6
Renovation: full
Comfort: full
Furniture: full

Contacts:
Arina Umpiroviča, +371 29821409, arina@cityreal.lv


